May 12-1980-7300 adrian dr. Pohnert Park La - 94928 To Mucular Regulatory Commission Joseph M. Hendre. Chairman of atomic Safety. Lear Sir Mr Hendre, My news report radio was there was a leak of radioactive watter from the SMU.D. atomic plant into the Sucramento river. Please have if the river checked! Sig Ryl Sincerely . Robert aloyd. THIS DOCUMENT CONTAINS POOR QUALITY PAGES And the same of th

This coppy to Joseph M. Hendie. Chairman of atomic Safety! STATE OF CALIFORNIA-RESOURCES AGENCY EDMUND C. BROWN JR. Governor DEPARTMENT OF FISH AND GAME DOCKET NUMBER Post Office Box 47 PROD. & UTIL FAC Yountville, California 94599 (707) 944-2443 October 29, 1979 Mr. R. W. Lloyd 7300 Adrian Drive Rohnert Park, California 94928 Dear Mr. Lloyd: Your fish should be safe enough if you cook it well. I man Rd. Because of the possibility of heavy metal and pesticide contamination, the State Health Department recommends that people make no more than one meal a week of fish caught in the San Francisco Bay. Also they recommend that pregnant women and small children not eat it at all.

No recommendations have been made for fish caught outside the Bay.

Sincerely,

Information Officer Region 3

JW: tk

